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Matahin appoints a new CEO”-“Al 

The Board of Directors of Bahrain Flour Mills Company BSC (Al-Matahin) announced 

the appointment of Mr. Henry Wayne Craig as Chief Executive Officer of the Company 

as of April  25,2018. 

"We are delighted to announce that Henry Craig has joined the company as the new 

CEO."said the Chairman Mr. Abdullatif Alaujan” He joins us with nearly 30 years of 

extensive international experience in mills and grain industry of all kinds with all 

technical, engineering and administrative fields of these industries. He holds an MBA 

degree in addition to qualifications supported by experience in milling and business 

specializing in oats and breakfast cereals throughout the UK and he has contributed the 

construction of several mills in China, Africa and Europe. 

"I am very happy to join Al-Matahin," said Henry Craig. "Having spent my career in mill 

and grain industry, I am delighted to have the opportunity to lead this prestigious 

company in what is now a fantastic moment of growth and expansion. Al-Matahin is a 

strong competitor in the food industry in Bahrain and are well known for their excellence 

in products and services. I look forward to working with board members, executives and 

all employees as well as customers to expand and deepen high quality flour products 

throughout the Kingdom. 

 


